

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 28th March.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

·  I met with students from Rhyl College to discuss my Police and Crime Plan.

· I went on foot patrol to Prestatyn Town Centre with the local Mayor, town councillors and PCSO to discuss recent ASB problems.

· I attended an online meeting with the Policing Minister.

· I attended a Labour Police and Crime Commissioners, Shadow Home Affairs Team, and Labour Party Chair Virtual 'Away Day'.

· I attended a follow up meeting with the North Wales Economic Ambition Board along with the Chief Constable team.

· I attended the Minerva Management Board.

· I attended the Partnership Review workshop for the  North Wales Justice Board.






                                                       
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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